Western Cape Directorate: Waste M.a.ndgemenf Planning
v Vol Government Enquiries: Martha Strydom
4 e Tel: 021 483 0754

RE: INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 4™ ANNUAL INDUSTRY WASTE MANAGEMENT FORUM

The Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning (“Department”)
hereby invites your organisation to attend the Western Cape Industry Waste Management
Forum. This is the 4" Annual Industry Waste Management Forum hosted by the Province and
the theme for this year's forum is the “Beneficiation of Waste™.

The forum aims to:
e Provide a platform for industry and government to engage on waste related matters;
e Discuss waste management legislation and reforms;

e |dentify capacity and training needs in industry;

The forum is scheduled to take place at the Tygerberg Nature Reserve on the 19
September 2018 from 08h00 to 15h00.

The Department will cover the costs of the workshop venue, catering and all materials
needed.

Attached is a forum reply sheet, map of venue and a provisional agenda.
You are encouraged to also identify agenda points which you want to discuss.
Please note that seats are limited to the first 40 RSVP's received.

Kindly forward your RSVP by 10 September 2018 to:
Name: Ms Martha Strydom
Tel: +27 21 483 0754

Email: Martha.Strydom@westerncape.gov.za

Your co-operation in this regard will be highly appreciated.

AugustiHoon

Deputy Director: Waste Management Planning

Date: 2 0/02/&53‘18
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